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Observations: 

• Since its inception in 2016, the B. Voc Department has grown steadily and is gradually 

coming on its own. However, due to external constraints of UGC and Industry, it is still 

facing a challenging time 

• The Department has been active in getting tie-ups for internships of students. 

• It has encouraged students to undertake community/outreach activities. A lot of 

initiatives have been undertaken to make students responsive to the environment around 

them. 

 

Recommendations: 

• Students have to be encouraged to do well in internships so that they get job offers. A 

special cell for Placements for B. Voc. needs to be created. 

• The mentorship programme can be strengthened. 

• The Department should stay in touch with alumnae and keep a record of their 

progression. 
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